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Princess Christian Care Home residents enjoy visiting Goldsworth
Park

On Wednesday 27 July we took a group of our Princess Christian Care Home residents out for a trip to Goldsworth Park in

Woking.

The park is a beautiful location which features a picturesque lake, providing walking, picnicking, miniature boating and

opportunities to fish.

Our ladies and gents enjoyed a long walk around the lake, seeing the geese and ducks on the water as they looked for food and

enjoying the fresh air and pleasant views.

After our walk, we stopped for a little snack and a drink. We all enjoyed a great morning out.
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Enjoying the ;sighfs and sounds of Géld-sworth Park
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